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Green Crescent Trail in Central, SC

BOYLSTON, JOHN, D. <BoylstonJD@scdot.org> Mon, Mar 10, 2025 at 2:03 PM
To: "jrakey09@gmail.com" <jrakey09@gmail.com>

Cc: "Powell, Justin, P." <PowellJP@scdot.org>, "Christopher, Pamela L" <ChristopherPL@scdot.org>, "Perry, Rob"
<PerryRE@scdot.org>, "Quattlebaum, Leah, B." <QuattlebLB@scdot.org>, "BARKER, JULIE, P." <BarkerJP@scdot.org>,
"PHILLIPS, ALISON, R." <PhillipsAR@scdot.org>

Mr. Rakey,

Thank you for your letter (attached) to Secretary Powell regarding the portion of the Green
Crescent Trail within the Town of Central. SCDOT values the working relationships with our local
partners across the state and works hard to maintain them.

To that end, | acknowledge that the Green Crescent Trail project has experienced some delays and
the schedule has slipped from its original completion date. I'm glad to speak with you directly about
those delays and any other concerns you may have about the project. Moving forward however, |
am committed to expediting this project and have spoken to the project team about compressing
the schedule where possible. | have asked them to provide me an updated schedule by the end of
the week which | will share with you.

Going forward, please reach out to me directly at this email or either of the numbers below.

Thank you for your continued support in improving South Carolina’s infrastructure and | look
forward to advancing this project.

Sincerely,

John Boylston

John D. Boylston, PE, DBIA

x ﬁ ‘ Chief Engineer for Project Delivery

P 803-737-1827 M 803-899-2643 E boylstonjd@scdot.org
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